
 

Come Celebrate  
Archaeology Under the Canopy 

at Fiesta El Pilar 2005 
Saturday October 15th, 2:00-7:00 pm 

Sedgwick Reserve 
 
This year’s annual celebration will be a potluck 
featuring music by Pura Vida, tours of Sedgwick 
Reserve, and a presentation by Dr. Anabel Ford on the 
success of the ISBER/MesoAmerican Research Center 
and ESPMaya over the past year.  
 
Meet visiting Belizean dignitaries Yasser Musa and 
Jaime Awe from the National Institute of Cultural and 
History who are helping to ensure the future of El Pilar.     
 
This event is open to all community members so please 
invite your family and friends! 
 
www.marc.ucsb.edu     www.espmaya.org   

http://www.marc.ucsb.edu/
http://www.espmaya.org/

